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FICCI - West Bengal State Council in association with Campus Management International 

organized a webinar on Blended Learning on May 15, 2020 from 6 pm to 7 pm. 

 

Mr. Rudra Chatterjee, Chairman, FICCI West Bengal State Council delivered welcome 

address and Managing Director, Campus Management International delivered the 

opening remarks and made a presentation, which was followed by a Q&A session. 

 

Senior Government officials from Dept. of Education from the eastern states attended 

the webinar. Over 100 participants from different government and private universities 

attended the session. 


